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 Pool Open Tuesday the 4th of July   

 

Fellow Neighbors, 

We wanted to remind everyone that our community pool will be open this upcoming 

Tuesday on the 4th of July. We understand that we are typically closed on Tuesdays but 

due to the holiday we have adjusted our operations to accommodate being open.  

 

We hope everyone has an amazing holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing the 

community on July 4th. 

 
 

 

Thank you, 

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners Association Board 


